
Hello Bob, 

Thank you for sharing your comments; I can forward your email and attachment to the Full 
Commission and it can be included in the public comment record for our December 
2nd meeting. You are welcome to join (online or in person), but it's not required. 

Best, 

Meagan 

-- 

Meagan Roy, Ed.D. 

Chair 

Commission on the Future of Public Education in Vermont 

She/Her/Hers (Why include pronouns?) 

 

From: Bob Church <bchurchvt@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2024 7:34 PM 
To: Roy, Meagan She/Her/Hers <Meagan.Roy@partner.vermont.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Suggestion for Commission  

Hi,  

Wondering if this can be included as public comment or do I need to attend a session ? 

Regards  

Bob Church 

Sent from my iPhone 

 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Bob Church <bchurchvt@gmail.com> 
Date: November 22, 2024 at 9:44:03 AM EST 
To: Peter Conlon <pconlon@leg.state.vt.us>, Jeff Fannon <jfannon@vtnea.org>, 
acummings@leg.state.vt.us, bcampion@leg.state.vt.us, mgulick@leg.state.vt.us 
Cc: Bob Church <bchurchvt@gmail.com> 
Subject: Suggestion for Commission 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feducation.vermont.gov%2Fstate-board-councils%2Fcommission-on-the-future-of-public-education&data=05%7C02%7CMaureen.Gaidys%40vermont.gov%7C8472786d9f84467bb8f508dd10a6178c%7C20b4933bbaad433c9c0270edcc7559c6%7C0%7C0%7C638685028116421061%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5qx72Wk6QhEMOfUQAfKCFRKG4qsNeMFAkxirEECDTXc%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.glsen.org%2Fsites%2Fdefault%2Ffiles%2FGLSEN%2520Pronouns%2520Resource.pdf&data=05%7C02%7CMaureen.Gaidys%40vermont.gov%7C8472786d9f84467bb8f508dd10a6178c%7C20b4933bbaad433c9c0270edcc7559c6%7C0%7C0%7C638685028116443719%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lrLShnJOngPZhU89hKLJ3gH4euCFxFp%2F82M7wPP5mC4%3D&reserved=0
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As a recently retired educator and former chief negotiator, I offer the following suggestion. 

I would talk to former school commissioners/ teachers from Burlington to avoid some of 
the potential land mines associated with the topic of education finance.   

Back in 2015 the Burlington Board of school commissioners commissioned a study by 
consultant Howard Smith titled ‘The Teacher Contract Cost” (Attached) 

Link worth consideration https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8-_1K-ZOyyE 

Teachers which includes school nurses, speech language pathologists, counselors, special 
educators, librarians….. 

41.40 percent of the voter approved  

418 Teachers yet based on Burlington City report there were 1,229 people who received a 
paycheck 

Burlington’s Legacy project   

In my opinion it would be very easy to gather teacher contract cost across the state and 
develop a similar report statewide.    

I believe the data will mirror that of Burlington’s and show the problem is not being caused 
by those providing direct services for children.  

Regards 

Bob Church  

  

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3D8-_1K-ZOyyE&data=05%7C02%7CMaureen.Gaidys%40vermont.gov%7C8472786d9f84467bb8f508dd10a6178c%7C20b4933bbaad433c9c0270edcc7559c6%7C0%7C0%7C638685028116457619%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jKp5PTqluTtSU06G79utGiZZ1LbmZr1YLAnh1rSFTHw%3D&reserved=0



